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Local railroad remains diligent

OUR READERS’ VIEWS

I write in response to recent claims against the Portland Vancouver Junction
Railroad’s activities in Chelatchie. Our construction adhered to best
practices, prioritizing the protection of Chelatchie Creek. It is crucial to
clarify that our operations did not block water, mitigating any impact on fish
populations.

While acknowledging the concerns of upset neighbors, it is essential to
recognize that disagreement does not equate to truth. Regrettably, this issue
has been politicized by certain factions, making it imperative to sift through
the noise and await a fair assessment of facts.

Our project’s entire goal was to safeguard Chelatchie Creek, and the
accusations levied against us lack logical foundation. To those with an open
mind, I urge patience until the completion of what appears to be a baseless
witch hunt. Unraveling the truth amid the sea of misinformation is a task
that demands time and diligence.

Eric Temple, president Portland Vancouver Junction Railroad
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